
Picture Retakes: Pictures will be retaken on Monday, November 27th. 

Anyone who was not here for the original picture day may order pictures at 

that point as well. 

Thanksgiving Chapel:  There will be a chapel this Friday at 2:00 to 
celebrate the many things we have to be thankful for.  

Priorities: In this day and age, our children have many things to take their 

time and energy. I have noticed that the majority of children have placed a 

low value on learning and hard work and a high value on entertainment and 

laziness. I fear this future generation of leaders are destined for failure if we, 

as parents, do not instill in them a recognition that education needs to be one 

of the top priorities in their lives. Even though our teachers preach the impor-

tance of education, unless it is reinforced in the home, they preach in vain. 

Christmas Play: The Christmas play will be held December 15th and 

16th. The play will be based on The Waltons  “Homecoming”. 

Needed Item: If anyone has a full length keyboard that could be used for 
the play, please see Mrs. Durham or Mrs. Collins. 

Tuition: Tuition for November needs to be paid before the students leave 

for Thanksgiving Break. Please make every effort to make sure this happens. 

 

As we enter this Thanksgiving period, please take time to  

thank God for all the things He has done for you. Take time 

to thank each of the people that have invested in your life and  

take time to tell your children how much you thank God that He 

has made them part of your family. 
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